
 

March 20,2020 

 

Spring Greetings Samish Students! 

I am writing to check in with you all in these times of great challenge and change. May 

this note find you well. Many of you have been in touch with me on an individual basis 

in the last couple of weeks, and I want to be sure that you all know how much you are 

valued and cared for by your fellow Samish citizens and staff.  

In response to the pandemic, we have rapidly changed over to emergency remote 

operations. Thanks to an amazing team effort, this process has been quite smooth, and 

we are feeling fully operational with our new systems in place.  

Please take a moment to respond to this inquiry and let us know how things are for you.  

Have your higher education plans changed in any way? 

Are you continuing with online courses with minimal disruption, or is your course 

altered? If so, how? 

Is your contact information up to date? Are you a recent/soon to be graduate? 

Have you applied for your Spring term award yet?  Form for Continuing Students  

We would greatly appreciate knowing where everyone is at and how we can best 

support you as we move forward together.  

 

Hóy7sxwq'e and Take Care, 
 

Denise Crowe 

 
 
 
 
Denise Crowe | Education Program Manager - Samish Indian Nation 

PO Box 217, 2918 Commercial Ave | Anacortes, WA 98221-2738 

Office: 360.293.6404 ext. 3423 | Fax: 360.299.0790 | E-mail: dcrowe@samishtribe.nsn.us 

 

https://www.samishtribe.nsn.us/departments/education/programs-for-educational-support/higher-education-assistance-award/continuing-students
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